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REF: OIA-5188

Thank you for your email to the NZ Transport Agency on 23 May 2019 requesting the following

information under the Official Act 1982 (the Act):

Please provide the total number of Class 6 license holders in NZ as of 2019.

According to the Driver Licence Register (DLR), there are currently 495,186 class 6 licence holders in

New Zealand.

It is important to note:
e The data comes from the DLR

e Data has been limited to licence holders of class 6 learner, restricted and full stages

e Data is current as of 27 May 2019

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Kerry Greig,
Manager, Data Services, by email to kerry.greig@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 894 5251.

Yours sincerely,
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Galina Mitchelhill
Senior Manager, Research & Analytics



